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SOX-032

Paten

Sterling silver paten.

0.5 cm  x 13 cm  x 13 cm

Tarnished. Requires cleaning and/or 
re-plating.

SOX-046

Paten

Plain brass paten.

1 cm  x 14 cm  x 14 cm

Very tarnished. Requires cleaning 
and/or re-plating.



SOX-064

Paten

Sterling paten with Holy Trinity detail.

1 cm  x 15 cm  x 15 cm

Requires cleaning and/or re-plating.

SOX-066

Paten

Small gold-coloured paten.

0.5 cm  x 8 cm  x 8 cm

Requires cleaning and/or re-plating.

SOX-067

Paten

Small gold-coloured paten with cross 
detail.

0.5 cm  x 9 cm  x 9 cm

Requires cleaning and/or re-plating.



SOX-068

Paten

Large brass paten with handles.

1 cm  x 24 cm  x 16 cm

Requires cleaning and/or re-plating.

SOX-069

Paten

Metal paten with handles. Very 
tarnished.

1 cm  x 24 cm  x 18 cm

Requires cleaning and/or re-plating.

SOX-070

Paten

Metal paten.
Cross detail.

0.5 cm  x 14 cm  x 14 cm

Scratched with spots of rust. 
Requires cleaning and/or re-plating.



SOX-071

Paten

Gold-plated sterling paten with cross 
detail.

0.5 cm  x 11.5 cm  x 11.5 cm

Requires cleaning and/or re-plating.

SOX-072

Paten

Gold-plated paten with inscription.

1 cm  x 14 cm  x 14 cm

 Dented on edges. Requires cleaning 
and/or re-plating.

SOX-074

Paten

Sterling paten with cross detail.

0.5 cm  x 11 cm  x 11 cm

Requires cleaning and/or re-plating.



SOX-075

Paten

Gold-plated silver paten with crown 
of thorns detail.

1 cm  x 14 cm  x 14 cm

Tarnished. Requires cleaning and/or 
re-plating.

SOX-080

Paten

Two-tone sterling paten with coat of 
arms detail.

1 cm  x 14 cm  x 14 cm

Requires cleaning and/or re-plating.

SOX-164

Paten

Gold-coloured paten with decorative 
detail.

Very tarnished. Requires cleaning 
and/or re-plating.



SOX-165

Paten

Gold-coloured paten with cross detail.

Scratches and wear. Requires 
cleaning and/or re-plating.

SOX-225

Paten

Gold-coloured paten.
Small divots on surface.

5.5 inch diameter

Requires cleaning and/or re-plating

SOX-226

Paten

Large gold-coloured paten with 
decorative handles

8.5 inches across

Requires cleaning and/or re-plating



SOX-319

Paten

Small gold plated sterling silver 
paten with IHS encircled by crown of 
thorns on back.

4.75 inch diameter

Decent condition. May require 
cleaning and/or re-plating

SOX-320

Paten

Nesting paten with cross on reverse.

4 inch diameter

Tarnished. Requires cleaning.

SOX-322

Paten

Silver paten.

5.5 inch diameter

Slightly tarnished. Requires cleaning.



SOX-323

Paten

Gold plated silver paten with IHS 
encircled by crown of thorns on back.
Plating is worn; a supporting ring 
has been added to the edge for 
strength.

5.5 inch diameter

Requires cleaning and/or re-plating

SOX-326

Communion Paten

Paten with wooden handle.

6 inch diameter paten; handle in 7 
inches long

Gold plating has been worn away. 
Requires cleaning and/or re-plating.

SOX-371

Paten

Silver coloured paten with decorative 
cross engraving on the back.

5.5" diameter

Very good condition



SOX-427

Paten

Silver paten with engraving on the 
back.

5.25" diameter

Good condition. Noticeable tarnishing.

SOX-499

Paten

Brass plated paten with engraved 
cross detail on bottom

13.5 cm diameter

Bent edges.

SOX-500

Paten

Silver plated paten.

14 cm diameter

Requires cleaning. Requires replating.



SOX-501

Paten

Silver plated paten with engraved 
cross detail.

14.5 cm diameter

Some bent edges.

SOX-589

Paten

Brass paten with cross detail.

14 cm diameter

Replating required.

SOX-590

Paten

Brass paten with chi-rho detail.

14 cm diameter

Replating required.


